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Please Report Trespass/Vandalism Incidents to School Security on 1300 880 021 
           

   

 Thursday 19th October 2023   Stage 1 Sydney Zoo Excursion 

  Friday 20th October 2023   PSSA GALA Day  

 Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 2023 Healthy Harold  

 Wednesday 1st November 2023  Whole School Photo   

       Kindergarten Information night 2024 

 Friday 3rd November 2023   PSSA GALA Day  

 Tuesday 7th November 2023   Little Kindy Program (Kinder’s 2024) 

 Tuesday 14th November 2023    Little Kindy Program (Kinder’s 2024) 

 Tuesday 21st November 2023   Little Kindy Program (Kinder’s 2024) 

 Tuesday 28th November 2023   Little Kindy Program (Kinder’s 2024) 

 Friday 15th December  2023   Last Day Term 4 (Students) 

  

 

  

       

 
              

 

           

 

  

 

 

  
   

  
  
  

 

  

 

School Term Dates 2023 

 

Term 4 -  Monday 9th October -  Friday 15th  December  
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School Photogrpher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School photo day is upon us. Group and portrait 

photographs can be purchased by following the 

link below for 7 days from the day photos are 

taken, after which late fees/additional charges 

will be incurred. 

2 easy ways to purchase before late fees 

apply: 

1. Visa, MasterCard or PayPal 

2. Cash – complete the envelope supplied 

and return it to our photographer on 

photo day 

 

Or visit: www.advancedlife.com.au 

And enter online order code: R6E 

VZT 9F8 

School photography information: 

• Online orders - do not require an 

envelope returned to your school 

• Late fees - a late fee will be applied to 

each package purchased more than 7 

days after photo day due to the 

additional cost of producing these 

packages separately 

• Package delivery - School photographs 

will be returned approximately 6 weeks 

after the day of photography. Please 

note this delivery timeframe is 

dependent on proofing and additional 

photography days at your school. 

• Previous Years’ photos - Past years’ 

photographs including sports, co-

curricular and representative groups are 

also available to order under the 

'previous years or group photo' tabs at 

your school’s advancedorder site when 

you click on the 'Order School Photos 

Here' button above. You can also order 

past packages, portrait images and gifts 

from your child’s unique, individual and 

secure advancedyou image archive site 

using the unique 9 digit image code 

found on packages you have ordered in 

the past 

advancedlife would like to express our 

appreciation to Campbelltown East Public 

School for placing your trust in us. Please 

remember we offer a 100% money back 

guarantee on our products to ensure your peace 

of mind. We would also love to receive your 

feedback or resolve any issues you may 

experience as fast as possible, to ensure your 

satisfaction. If you have any questions, 

comments or feedback relating to 

your advancedlife experience please contact us 

at: www.advancedlife.com.au/contact 

ICAS 

 

Get a head start on ICAS 2024 by putting 

these dates in your diary: 

 

• Parent payment system (PPS) sign ups 

open in early October 2023 

• Sign up for the PPS by Monday, 15th 

July 2024 

• Close your PPS for parent orders any 

time before Monday, 29th July 2024 

 

• School orders open in early October 

2023 

• Purchase by Monday, 29th July 2024 

• Digital Technologies 5-9 August 2024 

• Writing 5-9 August 2024 

• English 12-16 August 2024 

• Science 19-23 August 2024 

• Spelling Bee 19-23 August 2024 

• Mathematics 26-30 August 2024 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.advancedlife.com.au%2Fcontact&data=05%7C01%7CKERRIE.HEATH%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca4020547e8eb4c31e4f608dbcf5a8465%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638331759906730789%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Bpg6j5Cw%2FMaDiyhhDRmldabI4yPBptkhzyAONJe7O9c%3D&reserved=0


Selective High School 2025 

 

 

Applications for year 7 entry to selective high 

schools in 2025 open from 9th October 2023 

and close on the 20th November 2023. 

 

For an information pack please see the staff in 

the office. 

 

Birthdays  

 

Allyza W   2G 

Maria F   1-2T 

Kalari H   5-6H 

Manase L   5-6H 

Lucy L    3-4G 
 

School Visitor Checkin 

School Visitor Check - A single School 

Visitor Check-in system has been introduced 

to every school across the state. 

 

The Department of Education has partnered 

with Service NSW to provide a streamlined, 

digital school sign-in system for visitors and 

contractors at every NSW government school.  

Benefits of the new system include:  

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast 

as 20 seconds!   

Watch our short parent video External link to 

see how it works for parents or our contractor 

video External link. 

Who can use School Visitor check-in 

• Visitors such as parents and carers, 

contractors, service providers and 

volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 are not 

required to use School Visitor Check-in. For 

more information visit School Visitor Check-in 

on the department website. 

Parents Running Late 

 

We realise from time to time parents run late 

to pick up their child from school. Please 

remember if you phone the school at 3pm it is 

difficult to get a message to your child. 

 

Please try to let your child know in the morning 

before school if normal arrangements have 

been changed prior to them coming to school.  

 

If you have difficulty picking your child up at 

3pm please remember we have SMOOSH 

before and after school care on school grounds 

as there is no school supervision available after 

3pm. 

 

Notes Home 

 

All notes and money from students are to be 

returned to the office before school. No 

notes are to be sent to the classroom. Please 

place notes in the blue letterbox in the office 

foyer.  

 

Please remind your children  

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

  

   
            

 

https://youtu.be/g2LKZxKpxBo
https://youtu.be/PxXMiw2Fy2s
https://youtu.be/PxXMiw2Fy2s

